
MARCH 1, 2012: University of Saskatchewan Space Design 
Team returns from Canadian Space Agency with exciting news

Formed in 2005, The 
University of 
Saskatchewan Space 
Design Team (USST) is a 
student and alumni group 
on campus that’s 
dedicated to the 
development of next 
generation space 
technologies.

USST PRESS RELEASE

The USST has recently returned from Ottawa after attending the critical design review for the 
Canadian Satellite Design Challenge. It was at this review that the team presented the design of 
their nanosatellite to a panel of judges. The USST has received the results from this exciting 
venture and are eager to share them with the public. For media outlets who attended the 
USST’s recent press conference, this will provide for excellent follow-up coverage. For others, 
this will serve as a great opportunity to become acquainted with the team and establish future 
media relations.

TO ARRANGE FOR AN INTERVIEW
Please contact Jana Mujkic at
public.relations@usst.ca.
We will begin conducting interviews on Monday, March 5.

The USST is currently in the process of designing, building and launching Saskatchewan’s first 
nanosatellite into space. As announced at our recent press conference, we have received 
confirmation from the UNITED STATES NAVAL RESEARCH LABORATORY for collaboration on this 
endeavour. For more information about the team, visit usst.ca.
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